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I am a senior on a fixed income who lives in Bend. Oregon is already one of the most 

expensive states to live in this country - why make it worse? This bill, HJR201 would 

remove any limits on to what the legislature can do on property taxation with the 

citizens having no say whatsoever and this is just not right.  This is unfair, unrealistic, 

and seemingly unconstitutional.  I do NOT want to pay for the reckless spending that 

has occurred in this state nor can I afford to. Please do NOT vote in favor of this bill!  


